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 The Senate Law and Public Safety Committee reports favorably 

Senate Bill No. 2630. 

 As reported by the committee, Senate Bill No. 2630 adds the costs 

associated with the regionalization of the State’s 9-1-1 system, 

including the expansion of existing regional public safety answering 

points, to what is to be funded by the monies appropriated from the 

"9-1-1 System and Emergency Response Trust Fund Account.” 

 


